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WEEK TWO MENUS 
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Dear Parents, 
 
Even with the ever-changing situation with COVID19 in Sheering school, the children and staff have remained resilient when 
changes have been made throughout the week. It is important that you know that the measures that we have put in place, 
e.g. reintroducing the bubbles for Quickbury class, wearing face coverings for staff and reducing visitors to the school, are all 
in line with our contingency plan with advice from Essex Public Health. You can view this on our website. We will review any 
other plans that we have in place for this term on a weekly basis and while it may be disappointing for events to be cancelled, 
our plan in school is to keep the children and staff safe. If the staff fall ill, we will have to revert to home-learning once again 
and nobody wants that! 
 
As a school, it was wonderful to join the Sheering community (at a distance of course!) in marking the 2 minutes silence for 
remembrance. We have talked about it a lot in school this week and I am hoping that some of the children will be able to 
attend the service on Sunday and present our wreath at the memorial at 11am.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Phoebe, Archie, Ivy and Fay all received certificates for their achievements in swimming and Darcy was presented 
with her first certificate in gymnastics.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Ellen, Macy, Laura, Harry, Alfie, Noah, 
Max, Hannah, Mitchell, Freya, Lenny, Amalie, Joshua, Catherine, Isabella, Jessica, Abigail, Reggie, Patrick, Ruby, Sonny, 
Archie, Lenny and Poppie. Joshua, Jessica, Reggie, Sonny and Archie have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Our Class 
Spelling Shed Superstar is Quickbury class with 75,364,668 points and our Top 10 Super-Spellers are Catherine, Finley, Pablo, 
Patrick, Mitchell, Alfie, Lucy, Remy, Laura and Isabella. Charlie, Alfie, Edith, Elsie Mae, Fank, Gabriel, Harry, Lenny, Lyra, 
Minnie, Noah, Oliver, Otis and Elsie have all achieved their Bronze Learning Power awards. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have noticed when something is needed. 
Copeland: Esmeé and George will always notice when help is needed whether it be around the classroom or if someone 
needs cheering up. 
Durrington: Minnie is always so quick to lend a helping hand even when an adult hasn’t asked.  
Fitzwalter: Archie has been so helpful this week helping Mrs Brittaine in collective worship and in the music lesson. 
Quickbury: Mitchell always notices when technical help is needed. He goes above and beyond as our ICT technician. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Jacob for knowing that something needs to be done and for managing it by himself.  
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Rose’s little sister Daisy. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Rotary Shoebox Scheme Donations 
PTFA - Amazon Smile 
School Photographs 
 
Dates  
Sunday 14th November: 10:50 Remembrance service at the memorial to present the Sheering school poppy wreath 
Friday 19th November: Children in Need 
Monday 29th November: ‘Flu immunisations 
Friday 10th December: Christmas jumper day 
Saturday 11th December: Christmas Fair 3-5pm 
Wednesday 15th December: Christmas dinner 
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Wednesday 15th December: Nativity concert in school 2:00pm 
Thursday 16th December: Nativity concert in the church 9:30 tbc 
Thursday 16th December: PTFA Christmas gift shop 
Friday 17th December: End of term 3:10pm 
 
 
 
 Keep safe, keep the Faith. 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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